

School Notice





Kia ora koutou,

Children of Essential Workers

Tomorrow is the last day of the school being open for children of essential workers.



Thank you to the whānau, students, and staff who have helped make this a success!



The start of the school holidays will be a great time to get vaccinated...



Pop-Up Vaccination Centre at James Cook High School

Dr Pickering Avenue

Next Week, Monday 4th & Tuesday 5th
October

9am to 4pm





The **Pride Project Hope Navigators** will be there to help with questions, kai, support, and how to get the help you are entitled to.

Do you have questions about Covid or the vaccine?

Call in and ask our Nurse.

We can help in Te Reo Māori, Cook Islands Maori, Samoan, Tongan, and Hindi





The more of us that get vaccinated the safer our whanau and community will be, and the sooner we will get out of lockdown.





He waka eke noa • We are all in this together

Grant McMillan Tumuaki•Principal